

Date: October 10, 2022

To: Mayor and Town Council

From: Morgan Cates

Re: Consideration and Approval: Fencing around Town Lift Stations in Central Park and

Griffin Park

Objective:

To procure estimates for the installation of fences around Lift Station #3 (S. Lakeshore Blvd.) and Lift Station #4 (Town Hall) to provide extra security measures at both Town-owned Lift Stations.

Summary:

The Public Works Director was asked to procure estimates (not to exceed \$2,500.00 per fence) for the installation of fences around the Town-owned Lift Stations #3 and #4. The Public Works Director contacted South Lake Fence Company, an approved vendor that the Public Works Director has used recently for fence repairs.

Recommended Motions:

The Town Council has the following options:

1. The Town Council motions to approve

OR

2. The Town Council motions to approve with the following conditions

OR

3. Motion to Deny

Fiscal Impact:

There is an initial fiscal impact to the Town of \$7,126.00 for both fences, based on the attached estimates from South Lake Fence of Lake County.

Staff Recommendation:

The Public Works Director is satisfied with the current security measures in place at each Lift Stations as they meet the current FDEP regulations. Except for Lift Station #3 (S. Lakeshore Blvd.) which the Public Works Director recommends adding safety barricades or concrete bollards to help prevent damages to the Lift Station from vehicles traveling along S. Lakeshore Blvd.